_Li.hrke, Teri
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From: Buddenhagen, Brenda
Sent: ‘ Thursday, July.07, 2016 8:06 AM
To: Lehrke, Teri
Subject: RE: 1501 8th St S-Parcel ID 17-30083-40

Hi Teri —1 am not aware of any reason that property would have been intentionally omitted. | agree, it was a typo.

Brenda L. Buddenhagen

Paralegal

Legal Department

City of La Crosse

400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601

Phone: 608-789-7380

Fax: 608-789-7390

E-mail: buddenhagenb@ecityoflacrosse.org

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL
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From: Lehrke, Teri

Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2016 9:01 AM

To: Buddenhagen, Brenda

Subject: FW: 1501 8th St S-Parcel ID 17-30083-40

Please take a look at Legistar File 16-0263. Barb Benson brought to my attention that 1501 8™ st. S. was omitted from
the Amended Resolution. In reviewing the legislative file, 1501 was not included in the original resolution or the
amended resolution. Nikkiand I could not find any reference to deleting 1501 8" St. S. in the proposed motion that was
submitted, or in the secretary’s minutes pertaining to the J&A motion on April 5. Based on the email below and our
raview of the legislative file, I'm inclined to treat it as a typo and change it. Do you have any reason to believe it was an
intentional omission, or that | should not change it?

Teri Lehrke, WCPC

City Clerk

400 La Crosse St.

La Crosse, WI 54601
Population 51,992
608-789-7556 (phone)
608-789-7552 (fax)
lehrket@cityofiacrosse.org

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. The informuotion contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected
from disclosure. The email is intended solely for the intended recipient fo whom it Is addressed. Any review, retrgnsmission,
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dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the
sender at lehrket@cityoflacrosse.org and delete the material from any computer and/or server.

From: Benson, Barbara

Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2016 8:47 AM

To: Lehrke, Teri

Subject: 1501 8th St S-Parcel ID 17-30083-40

| talked to Jason and Lewis, They believe the omission of the subject property is a Scribner error.
How daoes this get corrected? VIl need something in writing in order to issue the raze permit.
Thanks!
Barbara Benson

608-789-7562

Dept of Fire Prevention
8 Building Safety




